
TOWNSHIP OF AVON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 366 and Chapter 
462, notice is hereby given that the Avon Township Board of 
Supervisors shall conduct a public hearing at their scheduled 
meeting on January 3, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Avon Township 
Hall, 16881 Queens Road, Avon, Minnesota to consider the 
adoption of Avon Township Land Use and Zoning Ordinance 
Number 6. 
 
The general purpose and subject matter of Ordinance Number 
6 to amend Avon Township Land Use and Zoning Ordinance 
Number 5 to: 
 

1. Modify the expiration dates for certain permits 
2. Prohibit solar farms  
3. Limit solar accessory to 100 kilowatts or less 

 
All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing or 
submit written testimony prior to the hearing date.  Written 
testimony should be submitted to the Avon Township Clerk by 
mail (16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN 56310) or email 
(clerk@avontownship.org).   
 
The public is invited to attend.  Avon Township meetings are 
handicap-accessible and available via Zoom (see 
avontownship.org). 
 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
clerk@avontownship.org  
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